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Friday 26th January 2024 
 

 
YEAR 5 ANCIENT EGYPTIAN DAY – Monday 12th February 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have organised for an Ancient Egyptian day based in school on Monday 12th February 2024.  
 
This day will support our topic of Ancient Egypt; the children will participate in a variety of different activities relating 
to Egypt. This will include learning about what it was like growing up in Ancient Egypt, looking at the writing during 
Ancient Egypt and some of the artefacts. This is going to be run by an external visitor.  
 
Children will be coming to school at normal time. The guest speaker will arrive in school for 9am ready to start.  The 
children will have the same break and lunchtime as normal and will finish in time for the end of the normal school 
day.  
 
The visit will cost £8.45 per pupil; this includes the guest speaker coming into school and bringing all the resources 
needed for the day, the school has no funds to subsidise this visit and it can only take place providing all parents and 
carers are prepared to make this voluntary contribution to cover the costs, as permitted by the Education Act 1996. 
If we receive insufficient voluntary contributions it may be necessary to review whether the activity goes ahead or 
not. If you are in receipt of Pupil Premium, please contact the school office. 
 
If you wish your child to take part in this day, please can you give your consent and pay for the day on the school 
online payment system, ParentPay; the last date for payment is Wednesday 7th February 2024.  If you require login 
details, or any information regarding the payment process, please contact the school office. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
Miss L Vardy and Miss Z Butorova 
Year 5 Teachers 
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